
City of Columbus – Division of Power      
Power Distribution System Operator I - EXAM 

 

 

The City of Columbus Department of Public Utilities is seeking qualified candidates for the 
position of Power Distribution System Operator I. To apply, you must first take the open 
competitive examination. Applications must be submitted to the Civil Service Commission by 
applying on-line at www.csc.columbus.gov by 9/30/2020. Applicant tracking is now managed by 
NEOGOV. If you do not already have a profile in NEOGOV, you will have to set up a new one in 
NEOGOV before you can submit an application.    
 
This position is responsible for monitoring detection systems, such as the Outage Management 
System (OMS), and documenting the day to day operations of the power distribution and 
transmission control system. To qualify you must have one (1) year of experience in electrical 
power distribution work that may include substation maintenance, power line, or cable worker 
duties. Substitution(s): Significant college coursework (twelve (12) semester or fifteen (15) 
quarter hours) in power distribution, electrical systems, electrical engineering, or a closely 
related field may substitute for the experience. Proof of completion of the classroom 
curriculum for a vocational educational program in power distribution or electrical theory may 
substitute for the required experience. North American Electric Reliability Corporation (NERC) 
System Operator Certification may substitute for the required experience. Possession of a valid 
driver’s license is required.   
Salary $51,812.80 - $80,100.80 
 
Contact the Civil Service Commission at 645-8300 with questions. City of Columbus is an Equal 
Opportunity Employer. 
 

 
 

 

http://www.csc.columbus.gov/

